
From: Marcelle Roy Roy [ ]  
Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2020 8:51 PM 

To: Laura Patrick 
Subject: Housing is a top priority 

 

Laura Patrick, 

Dear Trustees, 

After all these years of talking and debate & community engagement it 

appears that we are no closer to resolving the extremely urgent issue of 

affordable housing. It is a shame that some teacher, nurse, service people 

secured jobs on SSI but have to let them go due to lack of proper, 

affordable housing. Eight strong, achievable solutions were proposed, after 

much painstaking research, just last year.  

I strongly support the implementation of the proposed Housing Working 

Group that would work with the Trust and get this item brought to the top of 

the agenda. 

Regards, 

Marcelle Roy Roy  

  

  

 

 

  

 


